
From: Karen Matthews
To: Karen Matthews
Subject: FW: Immediate consideration for child welfare and mental health
Date: November 24, 2021 10:39:55 AM
Attachments: image001.png
Importance: High

 

From: Kaukinen, Karia < > 
Sent: November 23, 2021 6:08 PM
To: Charlene Mckay <Charlene.Mckay@sd68.bc.ca>; Greg Keller <Greg.Keller@sd68.bc.ca>; Jessica
Stanley <Jessica.Stanley@sd68.bc.ca>; Chantel O'neill <Chantel.Oneill@sd68.bc.ca>; Elaine
Wilkinson <Elaine.Wilkinson@sd68.bc.ca>; Tania Brzovic <Tania.Brzovic@sd68.bc.ca>; Stephanie
Higginson <Stephanie.Higginson@sd68.bc.ca>; Bill Robinson <Bill.Robinson@sd68.bc.ca>; Don
Balcombe <Don.Balcombe@sd68.bc.ca>; Superintendent <Superintendent@sd68.bc.ca>; Deputy
Superintendent <DeputySuperintendent@sd68.bc.ca>
Cc: Evil Apples <evil.apples101@gmail.com>; nana.polz@gmail.com
Subject: Immediate consideration for child welfare and mental health
Importance: High
 

CAUTION: External Message

It was just announced that SD68 has chosen to punish its children for being good citizens, hard
workers, and devoted team mates.
 
After MONTHS of practice and training, the John Barsby Football teams have secured the
opportunity to play at BC Place.
The football game this weekend is NOT cancelled.
BC Place is NOT cancelled.
NO other school district has prohibited their children from playing.
 
The School District must reverse their decision to destroy the mental health of children.
 
This is unacceptable. The Deputy Minister clearly said that carpooling or bus transit is preferred and
all the children will be on a bus and parents carpooling. We will be on a ferry that will already be
running regardless of numbers, so filling the ferry makes the use of fuel more economical.
 
 
 

Karia Kaukinen

“Kindness begins with the understanding that we all struggle.”
Biologist, RPBio #1543
Molecular Genetics Laboratory
Aquatic Diagnostics Genomic and Technology Division
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This e-mail is privileged, confidential, subject to copyright, not intended for distribution, and may not be reproduced without
the authority of the sender. Along with privileged information of the organization, this email may contain confidential
personal information about students, their families or employees of NLPS. Receivers of this email are reminded that they
must not forward confidential personal information to anyone who is not authorized to receive it. If you are not the intended
message recipient, please contact the sender as soon as possible and do not disseminate, distribute or copy this email. Any
unauthorized use or disclosure is prohibited.


